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Dear Grote: 

I was delighted to get your good full letter of 
October 19. I had started wondering how things were going
with the work and whether or not you had run into diffi ­
culties or might be packing up to head back in this 
direction. 

This concrete information really sounds as though 
you have had some pleasant excitement after the different 
variety of excitement that the laboring in swamp mud and 
other things provided during the set-up period. 

In view of the way things have been working and 
the continuing acquiescence of your tame farmer, your plans
certainly seem highly suitable for the coming months and 
should keep you busy enough. If more supplies of our par­
ticular variety are needed, please let me know. 

Thanks for the reprints and the pictures. Both 
help considerably in providing a little better visualiza­
tion of physical and electromagnetic activities down under. 

The precipitation static developments and the 
likelihood of its relation to the Jupiter and Venus develop­
ments are extremely interesting. 1 111 relay the comment to 
Paul Scherer when we're next in tOUCh. 

Continuing best wishes, and please don't hesitate 
to yell if there is something we can do for you. 

Sincerely yours, 

f4 
Charles H. Schauer
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